Dear Parents of the Class of 2011,

Our children are soon to be Seniors at San Ramon High School and a safe, sober and amazing Grad Night is one of the best gifts we can give them next year.  San Ramon’s Grad Night is a traditional send-off for the graduates and is one of the most memorable events of their school years.  For parents, it is fun and rewarding to work on and a great way to make new and lasting friendships.  The good news is that after our first parent meeting we have formed a Steering Committee that has already started meeting to make sure that the 2011 Grad Night event is organized and one that we can all be proud of.    Your 2011 Steering Committee is as follows:

Overall Co-Chairs:

Lisa Blackwell (lsblackwell@aol.com), Buff Collins (ec3213@sbcglobal.net)

Design Chairs: Kathy Benvenuto (skbenvo@aol.com),  Brenda Dittmore  (bldittmore@sbcglobal.net)

Activities Chairs: Deanna Moore (dmooreca@sbcglobal.net), Arleen Upland (aupland@comcast.net)

Prizes Chairs:  Angela Cicconi (angela@cicconefamily.com), Peggy Cole (peggycole@comcast.net)
Administration:  Eve Vojvoda (vojvoda@sbcglobal.net), Donna Grier (donnagrier@sbcglobal.net) 
Treasurer:  Lorri Wilke (lwilke1@pacbell.net)

Food Chairs:  Dawn Garlieb, (garlieb@sbcglobal.net), Linda Ficenec lindaficenec@gmail.com
Construction:  John Gruendl, Brad Collins (bcollins@cacremco.com)

                          Bruce Wilke (bwilke1@pacbell.net
We still need enthusiastic, organized, and creative parents to take on small chair/co-chair positions under each category.  Please email any of the people above if you are interested in taking on a leadership position with Grad Night next year!

We also need your immediate help and input for two major parts of Grad Night.  Please read below and let us know your ideas and if you can help.
